
September 9-13, 2024

I pray you all had a blessed weekend and enjoyed the cooler weather. This week will be
quite warm so make sure to send a water bottle to school! Here are notes for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ We have art on Friday. Some kids have not brought paint shirts. Please

remember to do so.
○ We have chapel on Monday. I forgot to send an offering envelope so you

could send it in a Ziploc bag or envelope. Sorry!
○ The children sing in the church’s outdoor service on Sunday, September

15th at 10:00am. It will take place at Lakeview Park.
★ Reading bookmarks

○ We have started the reading bookmarks. Thank you so much for filling them
out and leaving the comments. It has been helpful.

★ Friday Fun!
○ The students may bring in a stuffed animal on Friday. Please make sure it

can be held or set on the table. Nothing too large. We will be doing a
writing activity about the animal they bring.

★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Science we will learn about animals and their structures.
○ Math we will order numbers and do different types of graphs.
○ Christ Light we will learn stories about the Wise Men and Herod.
○ Superkids we will review letters learned in Kindergarten and work on reading

comprehension.
○ Music we will work on learning our song for the picnic Sunday.

Please let me know if you have any questions this week.

Mrs. Trimmer


